From the field this assists in many ways:

It assists A&E designing firms by having the language updated and already in the IRC as a single book of
reference.

It assists GC's similarly.

From a Plan Review perspective the centralization and 4th bullet in the email (continuous improvement)
is a giant step in the right direction. Energy savings and concepts are evolving rapidly and new
technologies are entering the market daily for both commercial and residential applications. What was
once only on homes in Aspen, CO or La Jolla CA are now affordable for the rest of us as the technology
has improved and installation procedures become more commonplace.

From a Building Inspectors perspective this is just common sense. There's nothing worse than being in
the field and calling something out for the sub to say 'show me' and you have to go grab another book.

| support the Committee's (Appeals & Blue Ribbon) approach as outlined in the email dated 12/16/20.

Respectfully,

Eric Gleason
regleason@gmail.com
Committee Chair 2021 IECC-C
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